

PORT NECHES-GROVES INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

620 Avenue C Port Neches, TX 77651

(409) 722-4244, Ext. 1725

Fax: (409) 724-7452

E-mail: gauthier@pngisd.org

Office of Assistant Superintendent **Julie Gauthier**

Secretary **Becky Romero**

February 27, 2020

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The health and safety of our students and staff are always of upmost importance to us. PNGISD met to discuss processes and procedures in the event of an actual Coronavirus exposure to our students or staff. We also participate in a weekly statewide operations Coronavirus update with the Department of Health Services.

We have included links in this letter that provide helpful information from the CDC and Texas Department of Health and Human Services that we hope you will refer to regarding any concerns you have about Coronavirus.

Due to flu season, PNGISD has been using our disinfecting machines on a rotating schedule throughout all district facilities to help decrease the spread of germs. We will continue to use this system beyond flu season.

This information will also be posted on the PNGISD website under Coronavirus on the main page of the PNGISD website. Because Coronavirus information is still very fluid, in order to provide the most current updates, the district will post all Coronavirus updates to the PNGISD website. Please check www.pngisd.org regularly for updates.

If you feel your child is experiencing coronavirus symptoms you should seek medical attention before returning to school.

Recommended Links:

- https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/2019-ncov-factsheet.pdf
- https://www.dshs.texas.gov/coronavirus/docs/CoronavirusSymptoms-English.pdf
- https://www.dshs.texas.gov/coronavirus/docs/StopSpreadofGerms-English.pdf

Sincerely,

Julie Gauthier, Assistant Superintendent

Whather

Port Neches Groves ISD